
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                             

                                                                 Girl Scouting builds girls of courage, confidence, and character who make the world a better place. 

   
December 2020 

  

Any high school senior who is a Girl member of Girl Scouts of Eastern South Carolina (GSESC) is eligible 

to apply for up to two scholarships that are offered by our Council.   

  

The scholarships include: 

  

1) The Mary Dean Brewer Gold Award Scholarship – one, $1,000 award, renewable  

annually for up to three years (up to $4,000 total), for a Girl Scout who has earned the Girl Scout Gold 

Award. 

  

2) The Geraldyne Zimmerman Scholarship— two, $2,000 awards for Girl Scouts with at least four 

continuous years of Girl Scout experience who will attend South  Carolina State University, Claflin 

University, or Orangeburg-Calhoun Technical College. 

  
To apply, please submit the completed GSESC Scholarship Application Form for which scholarship you 

are applying (along with copy of acceptance letter from college, official high school transcript, and 

three references). If applying for the Geraldyne  Zimmerman Scholarship SAT or ACT scores must also 

be submitted.  

  

Please be aware there will be more applicants than available scholarships, so it is important to make a 

first-rate presentation and to include everything the committee should know when making the decision 

about who will be awarded the scholarships. In general, it is always a good idea to include enough 

detail to give clarity to the information supplied on applications. Be sure each question is thoroughly 

answered, with specific examples of Girl Scout experience, community service, extra-curricular 

activities, and future goals.  

  

A complete application with all supporting materials must be received in the Florence Service Center, 

Attn: Danielle Sykes, 181 E. Evans St., Ste 400, Florence, SC 29506 by March 15, 2021 in order to be 

considered for any scholarship.  

  

Please contact daniellesykes@girlscoutsesc.org with any questions about the scholarship process. 

  

Sincerely, 

Girl Scouts of Eastern South Carolina 

Scholarship Committee 
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Eastern South Carolina 

181 W. Evans St., Ste 400 

Florence, SC 29506-5504 

843-669-5174 

800-786-8704 

843-669-0822 FAX 

girlscoutsesc.org 

  


